
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 18, 2012 
 
Chair and Members of the Civic Works Committee 
 
Re: Parking Enforcement Notification 

 
I respectfully request that the Civic Administration be requested to establish a procedure 
whereby residents of a new residential subdivision are notified prior to parking by-law 
enforcement being commenced. 
 
Residents of new subdivisions are often caught off guard when municipal by-laws, such as 
parking by-laws, begin to be enforced because assumption of the subdivision has occurred, 
without the residents’ knowledge. 
 
I will be available at the Civic Works Committee meeting to answer any questions with respect 
to this request. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Matt Brown 
Councillor, Ward 7 
 


